I did it vy

Discussion Thread

Response (Jason) Dear Daniel:

Thanks for your inquiry. There is no recall on the Remington Model 700 rifles. What your friend is most likely referring to is the Safety Modification Program. It is a completely voluntary program whereby you can send your firearm to one of our Authorized Repair Centers to have the safety converted to a non-bolt-lock configuration. This will allow you to load and unload the firearm with the safety engaged. You can find more complete information on this page: http://www.remington.com/Safety_Modification_Program/remington_safety.htm. Please let us know if you have further questions.

Customer infoinfo </body></html>